

I. Choose the best answer to fill in each blank of the following passage.

Dear Hanh,

I'm writing to invite you to a party we (1) at the flat next Friday, December 14th. As you know, (2) Lan's 13th birthday next week and my birthday next month, (3) we thought we'd celebrate together and have a joint party.

I can't remember if you know my address or not, but anyway, if you (4) the direction below, you shouldn't get lost. Take the Number 15 bus from the station and (5) at the Star Hotel. Walk down Long Viet Road, past the Dan Chu Cinema, and then (6) the first turning on the right. That's LeLoi Road. Turn left (7) the first junction, then go straight past the church as far as the next crossroads. (8) and our block of flats is the second on the right.

Do try and come. Of course you're (9) to bring someone with you if you want to.

Look forward (10) you then!

- | | | | |
|------------------|---------------|------------------|---------------|
| 1. A. have | B. are having | C. going to have | D. will has |
| 2. A. it's | B. its | C. they're | D. she's |
| 3. A. too | B. but | C. because | D. so |
| 4. A. to follow | B. follow | C. following | D. follows |
| 5. A. get up | B. get by | C. get on | D. get off |
| 6. A. have | B. get | C. take | D. bring |
| 7. A. in | B. at | C. of | D. on |
| 8. A. Right turn | B. To right | C. To turn | D. Turn right |
| 9. A. welcomed | B. welcome | C. welcoming | D. to welcome |
| 10. A. to see | B. for seeing | C. of seeing | D. to seeing |

II. Choose the correct word A, B, C or D to fill each blank in the following conversation.

Mum: We are moving to the new apartment next month.

Do you want to have a new bed?

Mi: No, I don't, Mum. I(1)..... my old bed. It's so comfortable.

But can I(2) a new poster?

Mum: You have three posters already.

You can put them(3) the wall in your new room.

Mi: Yes, Mum. I want to put a family photo on my desk.

There(4) only a lamp on it now.

Mum: That's a good idea. Oh, where do you want to put your desk?

Mi: (5)to my bed, Mum. I also want a small plant in my room.

Mum: That's fine. It can go(6).....the bookshelf and the desk.

- | | | | |
|------------|---------|------------|---------|
| 1. A. hate | B. love | C. dislike | D. want |
| 2. A. sell | B. buy | C. give | D. take |
| 3. A. at | B. on | C. near | D. in |

- | | | | |
|---------------|------------|----------------|-------|
| 4. A. aren't | B. are | C. isn't | D. is |
| 5. A. near | B. behind | C. next | D. on |
| 6. A. next to | B. between | C. in front of | D. To |

III. Read then answer the questions.

Hello, I am Trung. This is my school. It is small and old but it is beautiful. Behind the school, there is a big yard. After school in the afternoon, we often play soccer there. The yard is clean and there are many trees and flowers there. My friends and I sit under these trees every morning to review our lessons. My school has two floors and fifteen classrooms. My classroom is on the first floor. There are forty-three teachers in my school. They are good teachers. I love them and I love my school very much.

1. Is Trung's school big?

.....

2. What is there behind his school?

.....

3. What do Trung and his friends play after school?

.....

4. Where do Trung and his friends sit every morning to review their lessons?

.....

5. How many teachers are there in his school?

.....

IV. Read the passage and then decide if the statements are True (T) or False (F)

I live in a house near the sea. It's an old house, about 100 years old, and it's very small. There are 2 bedrooms upstairs but no bathroom. The bathroom is downstairs next to the kitchen and there's a living room where there is a lovely old fireplace. There's a garden in front of the house. The garden goes down to the beach and in spring and summer there are flowers everywhere. I live with my parents, and we have a lot of visitors. My city friends often stay with me. I love my house for many reasons: the garden, the flowers in summer, the fire in winter, but the best thing is the view from my bedroom window.

1. The author lives in the seaside.
2. There is no bathroom in her house.
3. The house has got two floors and four rooms.
4. There are flowers in the garden in front of the house.
5. Her family rarely has visitors.
6. The author likes her bedroom's window view best.

-----THE END-----